
Update – Attending Mass 6/20/20 

Gathering for Masses Only. 

Per the Bishop's Guidelines, the church building remains closed to parish programming, rental 
use, committee meetings, or after Mass activities, such as groupings and coffee hours. If anyone 
wishes to participate in these types of activities after Masses, we ask that you do so outside or at 
another location. We apologize, but the parish kitchen is also not available to make coffee at this 
time either. 

We are hopeful that our Mass attendance continues to increase. 

Additional seating has been added in The Gathering Space to accommodate increasing 
attendance and maintain social distancing. 

Touchless Hand Sanitizer Dispenser. 

We have been given a generous gift of a touchless hand sanitizer from Jane and Matt Surrell. 

No Singing. 

At this time, the Bishop's guidelines do not allow singing during Mass, the worship aides have 
been adjusted accordingly. 

Liturgical Ministers Needed.  

If you are planning to attend weekend Masses, volunteer greeters/ushers are needed to help seat 
people correctly and in compliance with the social distancing need. 

Lectors are also needed. At this time, one lector reads both readings and the intercessions. 

If you can help as a greeter/usher or lector, please contact Cindy Ampe at this email 
address: liturgycoordinatorstmichaelmqt@gmail.com. 

The Sacrament of Reconciliation will continue to be celebrated at outdoor stations on Saturdays 11-
Noon. If you are in need of confession at another time please phone the parish at 228-8180 or email Fr. 
Greg at gregheikkala@stmichaelmqt.org or Fr. Brandon at omanbw29@gmail.com. 

The Sacrament of the Anointing of the Sick may be celebrated in a home and on an individual basis for 
those who are ill. Please see the above contact info. 


